
The Department has reviewed the status of your pump test and any requests for extension(s) or exemption(s) for the following
permitted well(s). The results are summarized in the following table:

June 17, 2020

JESSE & TANYA VAN DE STROET
1524 29TH ST
INWOOD,  IA   51240

GW

Water Right Request StatusPermitted Well Well NameTest DatePumped Well ExemptionApplication
G 16411 Permit: G  15965 * APPROVEDHARN0050789 WELL 1 (L-41943)02/19/2020HARN0052624 Multiple Well

0

G 16411 Permit: G  15965 * APPROVEDHARN0050285 WELL 2 (L-21274)02/19/2020HARN0052624 Multiple Well
0

Please contact me if you have any questions.

Sincerely,

Darrick Boschmann
503-986-0853
Groundwater Section
cc: GW Pump Test File
cc: Certificates Section/Application File

0
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Boschmann Signature




